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To the House Committee on Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

    I am writing in support of HB2792. I’m asking that you support this bill. As an 

Oregonian and a Providence patient and employee for 8 years, I am continually 

shocked and saddened at the divisive and underhanded behavior of these behemoth 

and greedy companies. If paying agency workers so much more than what the 

existing employees are paid or are even asking to be paid in order to break their 

solidarity and avoid real equitable bargaining is a palatable solution to an employer, 

then releasing the realtime financial cost of it is crucial and urgent.  

 

Requiring transparency in strike breaking spending  is vital to preventing further harm 

to Oregonians already struggling with unprecedented basic healthcare costs. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I am looking forward to your support, 

     

Ari Vaughn, CNA 

     

 

 


